Republic of the Philippines
Department of Science and Technology

PHILIPPINE NUCLEAR RESEARCH INSTITUTE

Address: Commonwealth Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

P.O. Box Nos. 213 U.P. Quezon City: 932 Manila; 1314 Central, Quezon City
Telephone Nos. 929-6010 to 19 Fax No. 920-1646

February 20, 2013

Mr. ROMULO A. ASEGURADO
Owner/General Manager
JAKBOA Builders

149-K 2™ Street, Kamuning
Quezon City

NOTICE TO PROCEED
Dear Mr. Asegurado:

This is to inform you that the Contract for the project: "UPGRADING OF
TRENCH C AT THE RADWASTE STORAGE FACILITY", has been approved in your favor.

in this connection, you are hereby advised to proceed with the
implementation of the above-mentioned project within seven (7) calendar days upon
receipt hereof.

Very truly yours,

ALUMANDA M. DELA ROSA, Ph.D.

Director
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